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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

Cross-Cutting 

 

• Included significant changes to the underlying data structure that support the goal of having more flexible S3 
Suite release options in the future 

• Fixed a rare error where a user attempting to mistakenly log in to Student Information Online (SIO) would 
erroneously see a random student’s name on the screen 

 

 

Student Accounts 

• Resolved an intermittent error that was occurring on the Student Account Activity page 

 

 

Admission 

• Improved the handling of non-ascii characters in the “Where am I in the Process” application used by 
applicants to view their Admission information 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Coming in the Next Six Months…  
 

 

 

• Required changes to meet updated NACHA regulations 

• Expanded functionality for Undergraduate Admission due to new types of tests being accepted by the 
university and changes to score requirements  

• The ability for S3 users to assign, update, and remove advisors via a CSV upload 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                           Contact Information        
Lisa Krieg, Director of Enrollment Services – 412.268.5399, krieg@andrew.cmu.edu  

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.5777, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 

• Release #124 included significant changes to the underlying data structure that support the goal of having more flexible 
S3 Suite release options in the future.  

 
New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 
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